

Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

Year 3/4 Party

Dear Parents/ Carers,

On Thursday 19th December it is your child's Christmas Party. As last year school will be providing the party food for all of the children, therefore children will not be required to bring in food from home.

However, again as last year due to the amount of children in the Year 3/4 cohort we would request that all Year 3/4 children are collected at 11.45 am from their usual door, taken home for their lunch, changed into their party clothing and returned to school for 1.15pm. Children will come back into school via their normal entry. If you are unable to collect your child, please notify a member of staff by Monday 9th December and provision for them to have their lunch and get changed at school will be put in place. If we do not hear from yourselves, we will presume your child is being collected.

Dates for Party: Thursday 19th December

Thank you for your co-operation.

S.McBeth















